From: mara e

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Proposed draft revision of redesign
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 2:51:03 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello, I would appreciate the city sharing the new draft by posting large posters in libraries so
we can actually see the proposed routes.

Thank you

Mara Eisch

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


mailto:think_why@yahoo.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__go.onelink.me_107872968-3Fpid-3DInProduct-26c-3DGlobal-5FInternal-5FYGrowth-5FAndroidEmailSig-5F-5FAndroidUsers-26af-5Fwl-3Dym-26af-5Fsub1-3DInternal-26af-5Fsub2-3DGlobal-5FYGrowth-26af-5Fsub3-3DEmailSignature&d=DwMCaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=DkjNplgY26yS6SZQZNy7cq2JQfGOq7kBQYgAwNreiw0tInx-fLz6i5iGGgqj394C&m=hBJ-LaW3o09foj_o_w7sS3S_diEDVVHZUkMVueeMBhw&s=5Zlw1BRUA3DO9Ipv39YFCt15MudGjxVfFd5jTYZKJsc&e=

